From
The Institute of Chartered Accountants
of the Caribbean

As we celebrate the Holiday Season,
We want to thank you our valued members, affiliates and stakeholders
For your support during 2016.

We wish you peace, prosperity, health and great happiness
during this holiday season and all the very best in the New Year.

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THE ICAC SECRETARIAT WILL BE CLOSED:
o Friday, December 23, 2016 At 12:00 Noon

e Monday, December 26, 2016 All Day

(Official date earmarked for the celebration of Christmas this year)

® Tuesday, December 27, 2015 All Day

(Official date earmarked for the celebration of Boxing Day this year)

® Friday, December 31, 2016 At 12:00 Noon
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e Monday, January 2, 2017 All Day

(Official date earmarked for the celebration of New Year’s Day this year)




